
Weekly Newsletter 

 Monday 15th April 2019 

 

Smarties Tubes Fundraiser: Pupils have received their Smarties tubes. We would ask that 

pupils do their best to fill their box with 20p coins and return to school before the Easter 

Holidays. 

The PFTA will be organising the Annual Coffee Morning on Monday 22nd April. Please keep 

the morning free and come along to support the work of the P.F.T.A. 

The Book Fair will be coming to the school on Wednesday 15th May. Encourage the boys 

and girls to start saving as there will be a 2 for 1 offer on all the books! 

Holy Communion is on 11th May at 11am. Could you please keep that morning free in order 

that your child can attend the Service as part of the Choir. We need as many volunteers as 

possible. 

School closes for The Easter Holidays on Thursday 18th April at 11.30am.  

PLEASE NOTE: Gerry’s bus will NOT run ON THIS DAY.  

The staff hope that you have a lovely break.  

Remember to visit the Coffee Morning on Easter Monday! 

School will reopen on Monday 29th April.  

Date Event Year Group Time 
 

15th  April  Knitting Club 

 Read 2 Dogs lessons 

 Holy Communion Choir Practice 

 Bog Meeting  
 

P5-7 
 

P3-7 

Afternoon 
Afternoon 
Morning 

7pm 
 

16th April  Spanish  

 Gaelic with Gavin 
 

Whole School 
Whole School 

 

Morning 
Morning 

 

17th  April  
 

 

 
 

 

 
18th April 

 
 
 
 

 Holy Thursday.  
 

School holidays Begin 
School finishes at 11.30am 

No Bus! 

 5pm 
 


